
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

On behalf of everyone at Carlton Bolling I would like to welcome you back to the start of the 

new academic year. As a school, we are here to ensure that all our students receive a world-

class education coupled with the very best care, guidance and support. We would like to take 

this opportunity to thank you for your hard work in supporting the school, through the 

challenges posed by the pandemic over the past few years. These have been turbulent times in 

education and your support, dedication and commitment has been unwavering.  

I have spoken to each year group in assemblies to share our value words which are respect, 

resilience and ambition, which are the foundations of the vision for the school, providing 

excellent and outstanding outcomes for all our students. I believe that each child is unique, full 

of potential and is the future - our job is to support, guide and educate the pupils so that they 

can unlock their potential.  

This summer we have seen strong GCSE results, meaning that so many of our young people in 

Year 11 have secured their first-choice destination of further education, employment and/or 

training. This is wonderful and a testament to the hard work of our staff teams, and the 

fantastic support our young people receive at home to assist their learning journey and secure 

their successful future. 

The school day and parking 

The school day runs from 8:20 AM to 2:40 PM (Monday to Thursday) and from 8:20 AM to 1:00 

PM (Friday). It is highly recommended that students walk to school where possible; if you 

choose to drop off and pick up your child, we would very much appreciate consideration for 

other road users and safe parking. The area immediately outside of school can become very 

congested at arrival and departure times therefore can parents be extra vigilant during these 

times when driving.  

To hopefully ease the congestion before and after school, students will now be allowed to use 

the gate at the back of the school. The entrance will be open from 8.05 am in the mornings and 

is accessible from Newlands Place.  

Communication 

Communication is very important to us and it is vital that you know whom to contact if you 

need help and support. If you need to discuss your child’s progress in lessons or have any 

questions about their learning please contact Mr Laher, Deputy Headteacher. If you would like 

to discuss pastoral concerns such as health, well-being, and safety, please contact the 

relevant Head of Year.  

All communication with families is paperless. As we are using the parent app or email it is 

essential you inform the school if you change any of the information we have for your child or 

your personal contact details. 



 

How to download and use the app can be found by clicking on the link below. 

https://www.carltonbolling.co.uk/parents/school-gateway/  

Extra-curricular offer 

A wide range of extra-curricular clubs and activities take place at Carlton Bolling each week, 

both before and after school. Some are run by school staff, while others are arranged through 

outside providers. We ensure that all clubs provided by outside groups are run by qualified, 

DBS-checked leaders and that all activities are run safely. 

More details of the activities offered will be sent in a separate letter including information on 

how to join. Activities will resume from the week beginning the 19th of September and I 

encourage all students to participate in as many as possible. 

Year 11 Session 7 

Year 11 students will be starting their session 7 on Monday 12th of September. The additional 

session will prepare students for their GCSEs examinations in the summer. Students will be 

leaving school at 3.30 pm Monday to Thursday with targeted intervention running on Fridays 

from 1.00 pm to 1.50 pm.  

Important dates for half term 1 

• Y6 open evening Monday 26th of September 3.00pm to 6.00pm 

• Y8 parents evening Monday 3rd of October 3.00pm to 6.00pm 

• Y7 parents evening Monday 10th of October 3.00pm to 6.00pm 

• Year 11 parents evening Monday 31st of October 3.00pm to 6.00pm  

 

More information will be provided via email and the school app as well as the school Twitter 

account, @carltonbolling throughout the year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr M Azum 
Head of School 
 

 

 

https://www.carltonbolling.co.uk/parents/school-gateway/

